
 
 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN   

 From: Tesco Products-Applications   
Date: March 13 2002  
Re: Torque Bushing Liner Material Change (all models) 
 
 

It has been decided after viewing the results of an extensive analysis that the 
Nylatron material currently in use as torque bushing liner will be discontinued. The 
UHMW material is, through Tesco’s experience and analysis, the preferred product for 
this application. Tesco part sales has adjusted inventory levels to ensure the 
replacement product is available to our customers without delay if required. 

 
If there are any questions related to this Technical Bulletin please contact  
Tesco Products-Applications 
(403)-233-0757 
Mike Crocker Applications Group 
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